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Introduction 
 

Thank you for the information letter sent to us regarding your activities in Q.12/15. 
 
We have reviewed the Q.12/15 liaison letter #23 of January 31, 2003.  Thank you for 
providing our members access to your drafts.   
 
The Ethernet in the First Mile (EFM) Task Force would like to inform Q.12/15 of the 
work in EFM.   We have just finished the review of IEEE P802.3ah/Draft 1.3 and will be 
issuing IEEE P802.3ah/Draft 1.414 shortly after this meeting.  The draft is attached [1].   
 

Proposal 
 
We invite Q.12/15 and Q.3/13 to review our draft and provide us comments.  We wish to 
continue the cooperation and mutual exchange of information as we each progress our 
standards.   
 

Attachments 
 
[1]  IEEE P802.3ah/Draft 1.414 
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